Free shuttle services for Kowloon City
District discontinued

As the road traffic condition and public transportation services in To
Kwa Wan have improved, the Home Affairs Department will discontinue the free
shuttle services from To Kwa Wan to Ho Man Tin and Kowloon Bay MTR station
tomorrow (November 20).

a€<The Government will continue to closely monitor the situation. In
case of special circumstances, the Government will provide temporary
transportation services having regard to needs and the situation so as to
facilitate the travel needs of members of the public.
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